
          
 
 
 
Joint Statement between Royal Mail Group and CWU on Current Dispute 
Negotiations 
 
Royal Mail Group and the Communication Workers Union (CWU) are pleased to 
announce that the negotiators have finalised the details of a proposed agreement 
covering the matters under discussion which include pensions, pay, the shorter working 
week, culture and operational changes. 
 
The proposed agreement will now be considered by the CWU’s Postal Executive 
Committee next week.  A further announcement with the details of the final agreement 
will be made in due course. 
 
Ratification of the final agreement will be subject to a ballot of CWU members and 
approval by the Royal Mail Group plc Board.  
 
 

    
Jon Millidge      Terry Pullinger 
Group HR Director     Deputy General Secretary (Postal) 
Royal Mail Group     Communication Workers Union 
 
25th January 2018 
 


